
28/4/21 

Dear all, 
 
We will be holding a series of ‘Your Say’ sessions tomorrow, and one on Friday. 
 
These sessions provide a chance for staff to ask about Holy Cross, to bring your ideas, observations, 
concerns, questions, etc. 
 
I will provide a brief update at the beginning of the meeting but will give most time to it being ‘Your 
Say’.  
 
Also later today I will send a PowerPoint presentation about the Covid-outbreak at Holy Cross in 
January (although we won’t present this at the meeting) 
 
Suggested attendance groups are given below, but you are free to attend any group you wish to. 
 
 
 

 Thursday 29th April 9.30am – St 
Hugh’s  -  Housekeeping/Catering/Maintenance/Reception/Administration 

   

 Thursday 29th April  at 12.15pm in St Hugh’s (Avalon):  Reception/Administration, plus any 
staff member from any department 

  

 Thursday 29th April  at 2pm in St Mary’s Ward Lounge: Ward Team (either ward) 
 

 Thursday 29th April  at 7pm – Your Say by Zoom!   Anyone -  *details below 
 

 Thursday 29th April at 8pm in St Anthony’s ward: Night Team 
  

 Friday 30th April at 2pm in St Anthony’s Ward Lounge: Ward Team (either ward) 
 

 

*Ross White is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 

 

Topic: Ross White's Zoom Meeting 

Time: Apr 29, 2021 07:00 PM London 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83157314465?pwd=V3pRYzMyZVB1RWtRMkdteExyUTNnUT09 

 

Meeting ID: 831 5731 4465 

Passcode: RG5AS2 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83157314465?pwd=V3pRYzMyZVB1RWtRMkdteExyUTNnUT09

